Dear Ms Stein,

It's finally the last day of school! This year seemed to go by fast and slow at the same time.

I'm writing this letter because I want to say thank you. You've been a great teacher this year.

I enjoyed having you in my algebra and biology class this year. You're so sweet and kind!

I really appreciate all the work you did to help us learn this year. It was so fun learning all these new things!

Thank you so much for everything you have done for me this year!

Sincerely, MJ See you next year!